
Dear Parents: 

 

This month’s topics will include: 

 

March 3– Dr Seuss and the Letter S  

March 10 – In Our Library Corner the Letter T 

March 17 – Our Community Helpers and the Letter U 

March 24 – I Love To Shop and the Letter V 

March 31- Hopping Down the Bunny Trail and the Letter W 

 

A special thank you to everyone for helping to make our Valentine party a fun day for the 

children! 

 

On Thursday, March 5, we will be celebrating Read Across America as a school wide 

activity. Please have your child dress up as any storybook character. Please know that we 

will go outside to play if the weather permits.    

 

Chapel will be on Tuesday, March 17th. 

 

On Tuesday, March 17h we will have a St. Patrick’s Day activity and all the classes will 

participate! A Leprechaun will try to be tricky and hide clues and we will have a hunt to 

find where he hid the treasure!   

 

Dance Studio will be on Wednesday, March 4th . 

 

We are very excited for our “Parents Night Out” to be held on Friday, March 6th  at the 

Community House in Moorestown,  It will be a fun way to socialize with other parents 

and raise money for our school! 

  

On Wednesday, March 25th we will have Shopping Day!  Please bring in any empty, 

clean food containers or boxes Tuesday, March 24th..  We will be setting up a Grocery 

Store.  The children will get a chance to be shoppers and cashiers!  Examples of 

containers: cereal, pasta, milk, yogurt, granola bar boxes ect.    

 

On Wednesday, April 8th we will have an Easter Egg Hunt, and on Thursday, April 9th 

our Easter Party.  At the end of this month, there will be a sign-up sheet for filled Easter 

Eggs and for party “goodies”. Please remember that we are a peanut free school when 

bringing in the Easter eggs.  Thank you again for everyone’s generosity! 
  

Thank you 

Arlene Walker 

Donna Clark 


